P.0O.Box 87
Abiquiu, NM 87510

December 19, 2019

Mr. Rich Nieto
Coyote Ranger District
HC-78 Box 1

Coyote, NM 87012

Dear Mr. Nieto,

| am concerned with the effects of the Rito Encino Project proposal by the Santa Fe National Forest. |
am a landowner in Canones and concerned that this proposal will have a negative impact on the land
along the Canones Creek.

Sincerely, .
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Delfinia Gallegos
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